
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January 8, 2015 

 

Chair and Members 

Civic Works Committee 

 

Re: Update to City of London Entrance Signs 

 

As you enter the City of London, there are a number of signs advising the public that they are 

entering the City of London and the current population of the City.  The population information 

provided on these signs appears to be inconsistent and out of date.   

 

I therefore respectfully request that the Civic Works Committee (CWC) recommend to Municipal 

Council that the Civic Administration be requested to replace the entrance signs with new signs 

providing current population information.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Virginia Ridley 

Councillor Ward 10       

 

 

 

 

 


